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The City Clerk’s Office will be offering a two-week period of dog 

licensing late fee amnesty, occurring from August 19, 2024 

through August 23, 2024 and August 26, 2024  

through August 30, 2024.  

 

This program is designed to motivate individuals who have been 

unable to renew their dog licenses to do so without being 

required to pay the regular $20 late fee per dog that is currently 

in place in the Rome Code of Ordinances. 

 

The City Clerk’s Office, located in City Hall at  

198 N. Washington St., will be open during normal business 

hours from 8:30 a.m. through 4:30 p.m. during the foregoing 

amnesty periods for those looking to take advantage of this 

opportunity. 


